
Students from Picton School gave a talk to the school Kaitiaki on the information they gained from 

their kauri dieback study. They also planted some kauri seeds for future generations to see and 

enjoy. This has also led to new learning about the importance of keeping the soil healthy to grow 

their plants and they are now reviewing school systems and learning more about the school worm 

farm. Also pictured is some kauri inspired artwork. 

 

 


